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Economy and Skills

1. This report provides an update on this theme.

2. The Economy and Skills Board has not met since the last meeting of
the LGNYY. It was decided to cancel the meeting in June as no
immediate decisions were required. It was also felt that it would not be
possible to have a meaningful discussion on emerging regional and
sub-regional arrangements at that time.

3. It is clear that the next meeting in September will be significant in
that it will be asked to

a. Give final approval to the Economic assessment for the sub
region and for the draft of the statutory assessment covering
North Yorkshire (York will have its own statutory
assessment.)

b. agree a draft Sub regional economic strategy for
incorporation in the sub regional strategy

c. Consider proposals for a York and North Yorkshire local
Enterprise partnership.

4. LGNYY is requested to note the report

Jonathan French
York and North Yorkshire Partnership Unit
18 June 2010
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